
Building Bridges to Hope
From a psychiatric crisis to a
comprehensive plan of care, our
Acute Care Services reach people
where they need us, whether it is an
emergency room, in a school, in
person, or over the phone. While
the demand for emergency services

increases, so does the funding gap created by insufficient insurance
and government funding.

The donors who supported our spring appeal are helping to ensure we
continue to serve our community during their greatest moments of
need, wherever they need us.

Spring at MFS
Thank you for supporting Men Who Cook

Thanks to the generosity of our community, we
were able to raise over $12,000 for the America
Reads program. We had an incredible night full of
raffles, discussions with our chefs, and special
guest appearances.

Save the date for next years Men Who Cook on
March 12th at the Zorn dining hall.

Yves Gakunde at "Command

Central" for our virtual event.

Picnic Tables at the MACC

We love being able to bring activities with our
clients outside! Clients at the Monadnock Adult
Care Center are prepping and painting new picnic
tables donated by Home Depot.

Thank you to everyone who supports this vital

http://www.mfs.org/employment


program through our calendar raffle and
throughout the year!

NH Gives on June 8th-9th
We're participating in this year's NH Gives
on June 8th to 9th from 5PM to 5PM .
Donating to MFS on the biggest day of
giving in New Hampshire helps us to
continue creating services that heal,
education that transforms, and advocacy
that brings a just society for everyone.

Click here on June 8th and 9th to
donate.

Calling all golfers!
The Hilltop Golf Course in Peterborough is
running a wonderful fundraiser for all of July,
where a portion of every golfer’s tee time will
be donated to Monadnock Family Services.

Like any good golf fundraiser, there are
contests:

·        $25 for the longest drive (three drives), one for men, one for women
·        $25 for putting contest: 20 chances to sink as many putts
·        $20 for two closest to the pin contests
These contests run all month long, with winners announced at the end of the
month. 100% of the fees from these contests goes to MFS! Winners will
receive $25 gift certificates from Hilltop.

So, grab your friends and golf for a good cause this July. Be sure to thank the
nice folks at Hilltop for this fun fundraising opportunity. 

Employment with MFS

https://www.nhgives.org/organizations/monadnock-family-services


We're hiring for positions across the organization, at all levels of experience
and education. Come grow your career with us! Click here to learn more.

Give Today!

  

Monadnock Family Services | 64 Main St. Suite 201, Keene, NH 03431

Unsubscribe mdelisle@mfs.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent bydevelopment@mfs.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://www.mfs.org/employment/
https://www.mfs.org/product/donation-to-monadnock-family-services/
https://www.facebook.com/monadnockfamilyservices/
https://www.instagram.com/monadnockfamilyservices/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:development@mfs.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

	Building Bridges to Hope
	From a psychiatric crisis to a comprehensive plan of care, our Acute Care Services reach people where they need us, whether it is an emergency room, in a school, in person, or over the phone. While the demand for emergency services increases, so does the funding gap created by insufficient insurance and government funding.

	Spring at MFS
	Thank you for supporting Men Who Cook
	Picnic Tables at the MACC

	NH Gives on June 8th-9th
	Calling all golfers!
	Employment with MFS

